
 
From: jacqueline gore [mailto   
Sent: 06 June 2018 10:38 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

 
Sirs 

 
I write to object to the proposed stopping up of Princes Parade. 

I am a resident of Hythe and have been for 40 years. 

 
The closure of this road and its re-siting behind the proposed development would not only 

deprive the elderly, disabled and those with children from safe access to the promenade but 
would have catastrophic consequence to the abundant wildlife on and beside the canal. 

 

The diversion would also impact on traffic and parking in surrounding roads. 
Even if planning permission were to be granted for the proposed development there is still no 

need to stop up the existing road.  
 

Please pass the stopping up order to be considered by the Secretary of State at the same time 

as the planning application. 
 

Your faithfully 
Jacqueline Gore 

 
Sent from Samsung tablet. 

 




